
STUDENT DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP PROCEDURES 

Parents who drop-off students in the morning or pick-up students in the afternoon 
should enter the parking lot using the main entrance. See map below.  At the first 
intersection turn right. Once you do so, follow the road until you reach the stop sign.  At 
the stop, turn left and drive to the front of the school building. Students can be dropped-
off/picked-up at the right side of the curb in front of the school. Parents waiting for 
students at dismissal may line up next to the curb, but please leave enough room on 
your left to allow other drivers to pass. 

 

When exiting the parking lot, especially during dismissal, please remember that buses 
have the right of way when exiting the bus loop. Once the buses begin to exit, they have 
no stop sign. At this point, all drivers must wait until all the buses have left the loop 
before exiting. No one should try to merge into the line of buses. Once all the buses 
have left the loop, drivers may once again exit there. 

We appreciate your cooperation in support of our effort to maintain a safe environment 
for all PJP drivers, passengers and pedestrians. Thank you. 

 


